
ASCE San Bernardino Riverside Newsletter

Hello ASCE Members,
As the COVID19 pandemic continues, we hope that you are safe and your career is thriving.  The San Bernardino/Riverside
Counties Branch of ASCE is working to keep you connected.  We have postponed in-person meetings until this summer;
however, we hope your schedule will allow you to join us for a few virtual meetings coming up. 
 
Upcoming Events:
 

General Meeting
Meet New City Engineer
Savat Khamphou
City of Corona
 
 
Join us to hear about what’s new at the City of Corona:
May 20, 2021, 12 pm – 1 pm
Zoom Meeting
$10 donation to scholarships
Signup at: http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=fcorsuhab&oeidk=a07ehwn7geo84caefe6

Regional Event:

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fevents.constantcontact.com%2Fregister%2Fevent%3Fllr%3Dfcorsuhab%26oeidk%3Da07ehwn7geo84caefe6&data=04%7C01%7Ccrobinson%40cityofmenifee.us%7C191f406687324f8fd25308d90934467c%7C97a0d312545248ef8decd90a8491e93c%7C0%7C1%7C637550942407488281%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=WOqEwELk0VL4nN7F4o0wpzmuNrdi8vV3jzkTYVWeei4%3D&reserved=0


San Bernardino / Riverside Counties Annual Awards and
Scholarship Ceremony:
We plan to have our Annual Awards Ceremony again in September, at the Convention Center, so please start thinking about
project and individual nominations.
 
 

Highlight of Events:
 

8th Annual Scholarship Golf Tournament
This year’s Golf Tournament at Hidden Valley Golf Course in Norco, on February 26th, was quite a successful event!  The
nice cool morning turned into a beautiful afternoon for 60 golfers at this gorgeous golf course.  Seventeen foursomes
enjoyed mingling on the course and afterwards at the awards ceremony.  Congratulations to Value Engineering, our 1st

place winner and thank you to Jeff Meiter of Value Engineering, John Thompson of IMEG, Yolanda Baber of Bureau Veritas
and Yesenia Diaz of TKE for organizing the event.  We hope to schedule our 9th annual Golf Tournament this fall as
regularly scheduled in October. 
Lastly we would like to thank our sponsors:

 
Link to Event Photos:
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/9uk981ha9cr7q29/AACD3fpu_3TEOK1z8RQIaWIDa?dl=0

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dropbox.com%2Fsh%2F9uk981ha9cr7q29%2FAACD3fpu_3TEOK1z8RQIaWIDa%3Fdl%3D0&data=04%7C01%7Ccrobinson%40cityofmenifee.us%7C191f406687324f8fd25308d90934467c%7C97a0d312545248ef8decd90a8491e93c%7C0%7C1%7C637550942407498237%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=NDf%2BNkCA%2BcnThqsCDHNiGM%2BoScRyyx%2FQOH%2FymjqHZog%3D&reserved=0


 
 

Membership Drive:
 

 
ASCE National Headquarters Parking Lot Rehab Project   
This year ASCE National rehabilitated their parking lot at Headquarters in Reston, Virginia.  San Bernardino/Riverside
Branch contributed a donation towards the project and will now forever have an engraved parking lot paver at
headquarters.  The ASCE Headquarters parking lot is truly an exceptional piece of civil engineering creativity.  Not only does
it create a remarkable and sustainable stormwater solution for a parking lot rehabilitation, it also showcases passionate
benefactors that make our mission possible. 
 

 
Sincerely,
 
Victor Elia, PE, QSD
2020-2021 ASCE President Riverside/San Bernardino
KWC Engineers
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